
ANNOUNCES THE RETIREMENT OF: 

Lt. Carlos Rosario began his law enforcement career in July of 

1981, when he Joined the NYPD. He served for 22 ½ years. 

Carlos began as a Patrol Officer, then Applicant Investigator and 

spent most of his career as an Internal Affairs investigator. He 

retired from NYPD as a Detective 2nd Grade.  

In May of 2003 Carlos joined the Department of Investigative 

and Forensic Services, Bureau of Insurance Fraud, in the Tampa 

Field Office. During his time as a detective Carlos was 

instrumental in the closure of numerous clinics throughout the 

West Central Region. His successes doing undercover work 

elevated him to Lead Detective for his squad and eventually 

promoted to rank of Lieutenant Tampa PIP Squad. 

As a Lieutenant, Carlos worked well with his squad, leading the 

Tampa Field Office to several awards. The Tampa Field Office 

received The Davis Award in 2009 and The Group Achievement 

Award at FIFEC in June 2017. Carlos was also nominated for The 

Jerry Zappalo, Distinguished Achievement Award 2019. 

Prior to his Law Enforcement Career, Carlos served in the 
US Army where he served as a combat engineer.  Carlos 
was honorably discharged in 1977.  

Tampa BIF Lieutenant   
Carlos Rosario 

DIFS thanks Lieutenant Rosario for 
his dedication and efforts in the 

fight against Fraud. 


